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SHORT NOTICE - CHANGE OF DATE FOR SITE VISIT TO HASBAYA
Dear Companies,
Please be informed that the scheduled site visit to Hasbaya has been rescheduled. The new date for the visit is Friday September 6, from 10AM to 11:30AM. We apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause and appreciate your understanding.
The site location is the following: 
Hasbaya GPS Location: https://www.google.com/maps/place/33%C2%B025'14.1%22N+35%C2%B039'49.5%22E/@33.4200191,35.6454466,14z/data=!4m4!3m3!8m2!3d33.4205833!4d35.66375?entry=ttu&g_ep=EgoyMDI0MDgyOC4wIKXMDSoASAFQAw%3D%3D  
All other details regarding the visit remain unchanged. Interested companies in the tender are invited to participate in the site visit on that day. A CELIM officer will be present at the site.
Please ensure you update your calendars accordingly.
Should you have any questions or need further information, feel free to contact us.

Beirut, 03/09/2024
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